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CONSTRUCTION UPDATE – 19 JULY 2019 

 
Telstra are conducting further critical works along Mitchell Way. This work is required to run a 
link from a pit on Mitchell Way and into the Building 2 site. 
 
What to expect: 
A temporary fence with sound protection will be set up along Mitchell Way. Behind the fence 
line is a vacuum truck and an excavator which will be required to conduct the works. 
As the trench runs across the width of the footpath, we are required to divert pedestrians 
around Garden Street. See below map for reference. Additional traffic management staff will 
be in place at all times to assist direct both foot and vehicle traffic. 
 
Work duration: 
The works were scheduled to commence on tomorrow, Saturday 20th July, commencing 
7:30am through to 3:30pm. 
 

If you have any questions or concerns, or if you require more information, please contact 
south.eveleigh@mirvac.com or call 1800 870 549. 

 
Kind regards, Kim 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kim Elliott      
Communications and Engagement Manager 
Office and Industrial  
 
T   +61 2 9080 8125     
2 Davy Road, Eveleigh NSW 2015  
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